
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

NOTICE OF 
MEETING OF BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

TO BE HELD ON NOVEMBER 9, 2023 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT, pursuant to Section 55.1-1816 of the Code of Virginia and 
Section 6.1 of the Bylaws of Moorefield Station Conservancy, Inc. (the “Conservancy”), a 
Meeting of the Board of Directors of the Conservancy will be held by video conference on 
Thursday, November 9, 2023, at 2:30 p.m. 

 

Members of the Conservancy are permitted to attend the meeting. 

 


